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28 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 

 

As we start to enter students into the summer series of examinations, I would like to 

clarify whether your child wants to be entered for the OCR Religious Studies full course 

(three exams, totalling four hours). All students have been following the course during 

statutory Religious Studies lessons, though there is no formal requirement for them to 

sit the examination. 

 

Some students may wish to sit the exams, whilst others will want to concentrate on their 

other subjects which will already give them a full complement of qualifications. 

 

Please can you confirm your child’s choice via the slip below or email me directly at 

rbaga@bestacademies.org.uk  if you wish for your child to be entered into the RS full 

course. Please can this be confirmed by Friday 5th October, any slips/emails not 

received by then will result in a non-entry for your child. 

  

Many thanks, 

 

 
 

Mr R Baga 

Assistant Principal 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please circle your response. 

 

 

 

 I do 

 

 

 I do not 

  

 

... wish for my son/daughter, _______________________________ to be entered for 

the RS full course in 2019. 

  

Signed: ………………………………………………………….. 

  

Date: ……………………………………………………………… 
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